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Alert #:  SA 28-23 Date: July 31st, 2023   

BEING AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS 

While pressure washing on a deck, an employee was walking by a cutting box. 
While walking by, there was a cotter pin that was protruding from where the slings 

tied into. Since the employee was unaware of the presence of the cotter pin, the 

pin had cut him upon the upper area of his chest while he was walking by it. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Lesson Learned: 
 

Always be aware of your surroundings. 

Before conducting any form of work, a thorough and careful scan of the working 
environment should be done as to mitigate any possibility of any accidents 

happening. In order to prevent accidents like this from occurring again in the 

future, it is highly important that all employees remain aware of where they are 

working and how they plan on approaching any work. 

Report all incidents immediately to the GIS Hotline  

1-855-543-5163 

Following your initial phone call, an incident report must be completed and e-mailed to: 

incident@gisy.com 
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